
Happy fall! We hope that you are enjoying these cooler temperatures as 
much as we are. Just kidding!!! For those of you that are new to the 
Midlands, is actually does cool down here, but it’ll be quite some time until 
that actually happens! In the meantime, we hope you are getting out & about 
and have been able to check out some of the many things Columbia and the 
surrounding areas have to offer.  Our October luncheon will be themed  
Oktoberfest, so break out your dirndl or lederhosen if you’ve got them. 
DressingDressing up is optional, but we certainly welcome it!!! Our guest speaker will 
be Katie Kennedy, from the USO. She will be highlighting all of the hard work 
the USO does here for our soldiers and trainees alike. We cannot wait to see 

you at our luncheon. 
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Highlights from the 
September Luncheon

 We got a taste of all of the amazing opportunities we 
have at our fingertips here thanks to our guest speaker 
at our September luncheon. Susan McPherson did an 
outstanding job of illustrating how fantastic this area is 
and we hope you take the time to enjoy some of it during 
your stay at Fort Jackson. 
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           Ways ‘N Means

           Community
         Outreach

Thank you to everyone who donated 
to the Fort Jackson schools. The schools 
were so thrilled to recieve our dona-
tions! In October, we will be donating 
to the USO MEPS Fort Jackson. Please 
bring rice crispy treats, fruit snacks, 
or other packaged snacks. or other packaged snacks. 
Monetary donations are also 
appreciated.



           Save the Date
We have a date for our annual 
Scholarship Fundraiser.
“The Roaring 20’s” 

NCO Club on March 13th at 6pm. 
Mark your calendars, grab your cockMark your calendars, grab your cock-
tails and all that jazz, and get ready to 
have a “ROARING” good time!
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